
I support the bill HB 3150 so ODFW can create and maintain boxes for fish incubation.  I have lived in Southern Oregon for 46 years 
and I have never seen the depletion of fish in our waterways as it is today. This bill will help support local fishermen, businesses, 
fishing guides & tourism. 
I ask that you please pass this bill.


